
 

 
 

 

From  Head of French:  Jane Mansfield 

   23 September 2016 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians  
 

3rd year Strasbourg Trip 2016 
 

I am delighted to offer your son the opportunity to attend our 4-day visit to Strasbourg, which 
will be taking place from Thursday 15 December to Sunday 18 December 2016 and run jointly 
with St Helen and St Katharine. This visit is for boys studying French in the 3rd year this 
academic year.  
   
The cost of the trip will be approximately £395 to include ferry, all coach journeys, 
accommodation, excursions, meals and insurance. The exact cost will depend on the number 
of participants and the exchange rate. The places will be allocated on a first come first served 
basis. 
 
If you would like your son to participate in the trip, please complete and return the slip at the 
bottom of this letter, along with a cheque for £395 made payable to ‘Abingdon School’, by 
Wednesday 28 September. Places will be offered on a first-come, first-served basis upon 
receipt of the cheque and reply slip. 
 
Pupils will need a passport and an EHIC card.  Pupils will also need to supply meals for the 
outward journey (this could be all packed meals).  
 
A full programme of activities will be offered whilst abroad such as a visit to the European 
Institutions, shopping in the Strasbourg Christmas market, a river boat trip and visiting the 
castle. We are really excited to be offering such an interesting trip, which will also provide 
many opportunities to practise spoken French.  
     

Yous sincerely 
 
 

Jane Mansfield - Head of French 
jane.mansfield@abingdon.org.uk 

 
 
I give permission for my son to participate in the Third year trip to Strasbourg in December 
2016 and enclose a cheque for £395 to secure a place. 
 
Son’s name…………………………  Tutor group ………. French teacher ………................. 
 
Parent/Guardian signed ………………………………………          Date ………………. 


